
 

Date: 27th February, 2021
    

To            

BSE Limited           

The Corporate Relationship Department,        

1st Floor, New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building, 

P.J.Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001.          
        

Re: Company code No. 531260          

Sub: Rectification of Discrepancies in the segment disclosures forming part of the Consolidated 
financial results for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2020 

Dear Sir,           

This is in reference to the consolidated financial results published for the quarter and half year ended 
September 30, 2020 on November 12, 2020. In this regard we would like to inform your good office 
that there were discrepancies and errors in the consolidated segment disclosures. Even though the 
overall assets, liabilities and profitability numbers have not undergone a change, there were errors in 
the classification between the segments. In this regard we would like to submit the following details 
for your record and reference:  

1) Segment disclosure as per the quarterly results originally published on November 12, 2020 - 
Annexure I    

2) Revised and corrected Segment disclosure for the quarterly results originally published on 
November 12, 2020 - Annexure II        
   

Kindly take the same on record and oblige        

Thanking you.            
Yours faithfully           
  
For SunEdison Infrastructure Limited 

       
   
Kalpesh Kumar 
Managing Director 






